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�
From the Editor,


Well, The site has been up for about a year now and I have tried to make it responsive to the needs of the owners. From the mail I get I see that most of the owners are located in the Great lakes region of the US and Canada, especially around Ontario. But there are a few of us lonely souls scattered around in other places, from Florida and on up the eastern US seaboard. The Internet has allowed us to get together and share our experience and love of these boats.  I hope that each of you has found something that was of value to you. My biggest regret is that I was never able to get a listserve (automated e-mail) list going. This may not be possible without a site that is willing to host the list software and dedicate a server to use. However, the bulletin board serves much the same purpose and since traffic has not been a problem I am not pushing ahead on the listserve. As the sailing season for many of us draws to a close I am hoping that you will all take the time to share any lessons that you have learned over the past year.  If you have any suggestions or improvements you would like to see on the site please let me know. 





John Gahrmann


Edel Site Editor








OLD NEWS!


I have some copies of old newsletters from the previous owners association. Unfortunately, many of these copies are difficult if not impossible to read. If anyone is interested in me republishing these please let me know. Thanks to Paul Charles for this info!


COMING SOON


The next feature I hope to add to the site is a “projects” section. This will feature improvements that can be made. If you have one please send it in!


GOOD NEWS!


I still hear from new owners or folks that just found us and this means that there are new folks to share our experience with and ask when we run into those tough problems.  Here is a list of people who have already been in touch. Stay in touch and let folks know about us.


Name		Location		        Boat Name	       Type


Victor Vogt 	Penticton BC	Chili Pepper	540


John Giles 	Collins Bay, Kingston	Motivation	820 AC


Chuck Francis	Collins Bay Kingston Ont.	Equinox	665


Dave Bieman	Bayfield, Ontario	Malinka	665


Jim Moore 	Sarnia, Ontario	Obsession	665


Paul Charles 	Burlington, Ontario	Chateau Newf	820 AC


Peter Chaban	Penetang. Ontario	Shieship	665


John Walsh 	Oakville	Ruddy Duck	665


Garry Jones	Oakville	Sundancer	665


Colin Booth 	Port Credit	Serenity	665


George Bowden 	Ghost Lake, Alberta	Born Free	665


John Stewart 	Toronto	Tiny	540


Mark Philibert 	Bronte (Canada?)	Panache	665


Steve Barcham	LAKE SIMCOE	Bugsy	665


Allison Churchill  	Nova Scotia, Canada	Southwinds	540


Bill & Beth Jasper 	Victoria		540


Gerry Cooper 	Sudbury Yacht Club	Red Shepherd	665


Philip Sweeney 			665


Steve VanderZwaag 	Holland , Mi	Lisa Marie	540


Mitchell Ross 	Deale,MD	Second Wind	665


James E. Glispy 	Erie, PA	Peaceful	665


John Gahrmann	Seneca SC, USA	Edelwiess	665


Jason Solomon 	Florida, Port Everglades 	Pipedream	665


Bill Gibson	Jacksonville, Fla.	BLT	665





By my count that’s 24 names! That doesn’t include a few who I don’t have anything but a name for.  Well, that’s about all I have for the first real newsletter. I wish you all fair winds and smooth sailing.


